Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)

Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR) 
– Telecommunication masts 

Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
1)   How many planning applications were received for telecommunication masts and or related equipment during the period of:

a)   1st January 2015 – 31st December 2015

b)   1st January 2016 – 31st December 2016 

c)   1st January 2017 – 31st December 2017 

2)   How many of these applications were?

a)   approved 

b)   completed  

Answer:  Items 1 & 2 can be achieved using the web based planning register.  

The link below includes all 31 applications between 1st January 2015 and 31st December 2017. 

http://rcweb.leicester.gov.uk/planning/onlinequery/ResultSet.aspx?AppNo=&Address=&UPRN=&Wrd=&AppType=TEL&DateRecFrm=01/01/2015&DateRecTo=31/12/2017&DateDecfrm=&DateDecTo=&Proposal=&DecisionType=

As shown below, by changing the Received Dates the number per year can be ascertained.

Likewise by setting the decision the number approved or not can be calculated. 

There are 4 options for decision with this type of application: 

1. CO - Conditional approval

2. PX - Prior Approval Not Required

3. RF - Refusal

4. WD - Withdrawn


This letter therefore constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain i.e. the Council’s website.

            

3)   Where it is possible to access your most up to date telecommunications register.

The latest telecommunications register is attached, this is for 2015-16.  The one for 2016-17 is due soon. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

